'THANK YOU ' CARDS FOR

OUR
VIETNAM VETERANS
COMMEMORATING
50TH ANNIVERSARY
OF THE
BATTLE OF LONG TAN
#ThankyouAusVietnamVets

A lovely response from a Vietnam Veteran upon receiving his thank you gift from our Year 6 students:

Yesterday, I received a bookmark from a student from your school. This gift contained a little message that was very touching and very heartwarming on our special day.... Could you please pass my thanks on to all the children that participated in this truly wonderful gesture.

Regards, David Dunne.



